
Year 1 Homework 

Week ending 31.3.23 

 
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week in English, we have finished writing a non-chronological report about our Wild Things. We have 
worked hard to remember all of the features of writing that we have focussed on such as: capital letters, 

full stops, adjectives, using ‘and’ as a conjunction to join sentences together, alliteration, exclamation marks 
and questions. In addition, the children have been applying the wide range of vocabulary that they have 
learnt during the study of this text. 
 
In Maths, we have been answering quizzes based on all the learning that we have done so far in Year One. 

 
Thank you for all your hard work with the Easter Bonnets. The parade was fantastic! 
Thank you for your support and have a lovely Easter break! 
 
 

Mr Young and Mr Hamm 

 
ACTIVITIES 

1. Reading – Read your Big Cat book at home (you all have a hard copy) and your reading for 
pleasure book. 
 

2. Go and enjoy playing ‘Buried Treasure’ on phonicsplay.co.uk 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/2/buried-treasure 
Select ‘Phase 5’ then select revise all.  
 

3. Practise the skills discussed from your parent teaching meeting. 
 

4. Have fun with your families! 
 

 
  

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/2/buried-treasure

